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Admission to Reception Class 2024 

The online admission form for admission to Reception Class is accessible using the following link:- 

https://blackburn.gov.uk/SynergyWeb/Parents/appsummary.aspx 

If you have a child due to start primary school next September (born between 1st September 2019 and 31st 

August 2020), please ensure you complete the online admission form.  The closing dates are:-  
  

                           Primary School – 15th January 2024 
 

It is extremely important that the deadline is met as it can affect your chance of being offered your first 

choice school. 

If you do not have access to the internet please contact the school office to arrange an appointment to 

complete the application online. 
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Remembrance Service 

Well done to all of year 6 who led a special Remembrance service in church on Thursday 

morning.   

 

 

 

 

Diwali Rhyme time 

It was lovely to see some of our parents come in to school and join our Reception class for Rhyme time on 

Thursday. The children enjoyed what they had learnt 

 

 

 

Outward Bound 2024 

The deadline for paying the deposit and securing a place has now passed however 

there are still a few places available. If any children in years 5 or 6 would like to go 

please pay the deposit of £40.00 via Schoolmoney.   

The residential trip is taking place from 18th March 2024 - 22nd March 2024 to The Outward Bound Trust in 

Ullswater. 

 

 

 

Christmas Pantomime 2023 – BEAUTY AND THE BEAST 

Our whole school panto trip is just over 3 weeks away!  The cost of the trip is £6.50 

per pupil.   

There are still a lot of payments outstanding.  Please make your payment via 

Schoolmoney before Friday 17th November.   

Unfortunately, if we do not receive the payments we may have to cancel the 

event. 

 

 

 

 

Children In Need 

On Friday 17th November it is Children in Need.  We will be having a non-uniform day 

for a donation of £1.00 per child or £2 per family. 
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Class Trips 

 

Whole School – Blackburn Empire Theatre – Thursday 7th December 

 

 

 

 

ALWAYS House Statistics 

ALWAYS following the school rights this week: 
 

HODDER  CALDER BLAKEWATER RIBBLE 

94% 100% 100% 96% 

 

 

Dates for the Diary  

Children in Need-Non uniform day   Friday 17th November 

Snowball Disco     Friday 1st December 

Whole school Pantomime visit    Thursday 7th December 

Infant Nativity (AM/PM)    Thursday 14th December 

Christmas Jumper/Non-uniform day &  Wednesday 20th December 

Christmas Dinner      

Christmas parties     Thursday 21st December 

School closes 1.15pm     Friday 22nd December 

School reopens     Monday 8th January 

 

 

Congratulations! 

Well done to the following children for being chosen to receive an award this week:  

 

 

 

 

 
Stars of the Week 

Headteacher’s Award Winner  

Christian Values 

Reception           

(Miss Rigby) 
 Lola & Laiyla Jacob S 

Year 1           

(Miss Kay) 
Noor & David   Lolita 

Year 2         

(Miss Brindle) 
Lily-May & Alma  Chimamanda 

Year 3         

(Miss Hunt) 
 Lola & Freddie  Tatum 

Year 4 

(Miss Yates) 
 Aimee & Logan Paige M 

Year 5 

(Mrs Moss) 
Sky & Oscar  Joshua 

Year 6 

(Miss Cornall) 
Harley  Tulisa & Azlan 

 

Kind regards, 
 

 

Mrs D Greenwood 

Headteacher 


